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Summer                                      April 2021 
 

Mars Class 
 

Happy New Half Term to you all.     

I hope that you all had a lovely Easter break filled with lots 

of chocolate eggs.  We certainly had a mixed bag of 

weather – sunshine one day, snow the next! 

I’m sorry for my absence last week.  My husband had an 

operation during the Easter holidays and it took him longer 

to recover than we expected.  I needed to step into his 

shoes and feed the hungry calves and look after the farm!  

The hungry calves, eager for their breakfast every day, 

reminded me strangely enough of school and made me 

miss you all very much. 

Mrs Katy Last 

 

This half term…… 

Our learning will see us explore the Maya civilization –we will 

explore the era and the location in depth.  In Math’s we are ready 

to explore angles, ratio, shape and space in more depth. In English 

we will kick start our writing and reading with a unit based on a book called 

Weslandia.  To delve more into our exciting curriculum for this half term 

please visit our planning pages in our curriculum section on our website.  

 

Homework…. 

Will resume from this week.  Check on Google Classroom. 

Reading, lovely reading (of course!) ………..Remember - if you would like to borrow a (fiction) 

book from our library to have at home to read, you are very welcome to.  Please 

ask.  Our class story book is ‘Young Nanny’ by Frances Mary Hendry – which we will 

finish. 

 

Weekly Events 

Wednesdays 

PE – please come to school in your 

PE kit. 

Thursdays 

Miss Peck teaching all day 

 

 

Please do ensure your child has a 

water bottle in school every day.   

These will always be kept on their 

tables. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any worries or concerns, 

you can always  email me – 

k.last@southwoldprimaryschool.com 

 


